
 

 

 

27th June 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

I am writing to inform you of some changes to the structure of the school day at The Victory 
Academy.  The Department for Education has reviewed time in school and is working towards all 
schools in the UK having a 32.5 hour week. Currently, The Victory Academy is 25 minutes per week 
short of this benchmark.  Therefore, from September 2023, the school day will be as follows: 
 

08.35 – 08.40  Line up and registration  

08.40 – 09.05  Period 1  

09.05 – 10.05  Period 2  

10.05 – 11.05  Period 3  

11.05 – 11.25  Break  

11.25 – 12.25  Period 4  

12.25 – 13.25  Period 5  

13.25 – 14.00  Lunch  

14.00 – 14.05  Line up 

14.05 – 15.05  Period 6  

 
The main change for all is that students are expected to be on site by 8.35am.  We have increased 
form time (Period 1) slightly to allow for aspects of the PSHE curriculum to be covered more in depth. 
  
The information in this letter has also been sent to the Local Authority and bus companies.    
 
Yours sincerely 

   
Mrs M Smith 
Principal  
 


